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Oregon has an amazing voting system that allows citizens of all walks of life to easily 

vote from the comfort of their living room. Not only does this increase our voter 

turnout, it results in more informed voting as citizens can spend hours armed with 

their voting guide and ballot. There's no reason to get rid of this. 


